
The High Commission has introduced the following facilities for the convenience 
of those who visit its Consular Section: 
 

• Consular Services on Saturdays – available at present for passport 
applications and registration of births. Please make prior appointments for 
Consular Services on Saturdays via the link 
https://hclappointments.embassyonline.lk 

 

• With effect from 02 January 2023, Card payment facility has been 
introduced.  Payments can me made using personal VISA/MASTERCARD 
Debit and Credit cards. Corporate Debit/Credit cards, Diners Club cards and 
American Express Cards are not accepted.  
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